

February 28, 2019

Dear Sandpiper Owners:

We are pleased to advise that we have hired a director of maintenance for our Sandpiper property, Allen Wyatt. Allen has many years of hands-on maintenance experience dealing with multi-family properties, most recently in the Ormond area. Allen will start with us March 1, and will work under the direction of Greg. Shawn's last day with us assisting with maintenance was February 27, and we thank Shawn for that service.

Allen will be a great addition to our team. When you see him on the property, please welcome Allen to our Sandpiper management team.

Sandpiper Board of Directors